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Tax Collector’s Office in Dade City (East 

Pasco Government Center)  

Will Offer Limited Services Due to 

Renovations from August 4 through September 

30, 2021 

 

Tax Collector Mike Fasano announces that the Dade City Tax 

Collector’s Office located at the East Pasco Government Center, 

Dade City, due to renovations of the office, will offer limited 

services starting August 4, 2021. The improvements will allow 

us to provide even better services to you, our valued customers. 

The planned completion of the remodel and a return to full 

service is expected to be September 30, 2021. 



Services that will continue to be provided at the Dade City 

office include automobile/ boat registrations and renewals, all 

title work (Florida title and out-of-state titles transferring to 

Florida), hunting & fishing licenses, property tax, business tax 

and dealer drop-off and pick-up work.   

Concealed weapons permit applications, and all driver license 

services (including road testing) will not be available at the 

Dade City location during this time.  These services will be 

provided at our Wesley Chapel Office (4610 Pet Lane, Lutz 

33559).  

We thank you in advance for your understanding and apologize 

for any inconvenience this temporary limitation of service may 

cause you.   For more information about services available at the 

Pasco Tax Collector’s Office, locations, hours of operation, etc. 

please visit www.pascotaxes.com or contact our centralized call 

center at (727) 847-8032, (813) 235-6076 or (352) 521-4338. 
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